Dear, Mr. Michael McLaughlin June 15, 2020

I am writing you today in reference to the property, 268 Starr Rd Ravena, NY 12143. | live next door, at
264 Starr Rd in Ravena NY and have since Feb 2017. Since the day | moved in, this decrepit, old,
condemned property has been one hundred and fifty feet away. Never to be fixed up, repaired or even
maintained. Through numerous failed attempts to contact the previous owner and contacting my town
tax accessor | have been led to you to help me in my quest. My quest to remove an eyesore of blight and
decay and help raise my property value as well as brighten my neighborhood.

I would like to purchase this property from your office as soon as possible so | may begin the process of
removing the existing condemned structure, preparing the parcel for construction and begin the
extensive trash removal process (the previous owner left numerous piles of belongings and has since
abandoned these piles). | have received a few quotes on these items and I'll be including these costs
appropriately into my offer.

To have the structure legally and properly demolished will be approximately $40,000. Renting a
dumpster for the trash removal process, roughly a 3 day process would come to approximately $450.
The final step would be to put up a 3 bay garage on the now cleared and vacant parcel. This project
would be contracted out to a professional general contractor to construct the garage to help ensure
everything is up to code, done properly and safely. This would cost approximately $25,000 - $30,000.
This would bring the grand total to $72,640, in addition my offer of $5,000 equals out to $78,640 in total
of planned work to be done.

I hope this letter finds you well, and | look forward to hearing from / speaking to you or your colleagues
regarding the matter. Have a great day, stay safe and God Bless!

Blane Kropp
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